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Quintus-Bosz, Donna (REPS)

Subject: FW: Committee Hansard [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

From: MCINTOSH, Steven [mailto:smi@ansto.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 27 November 2008 2.44 pm

To: Carter, John Gordon (REPS)

Cc: Mike Siers

Subject: FW: Committee Hansard [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

John

Thanks for this message. | confirm that ANSTO does not have a position of seeking a commercial return from its
activities in ASEAN countries, which are undertaken in the national interest as part of ANSTO’s support to
government.

Regards

Steve Mcintosh
Senior Adviser
Government Liaison
ANSTO
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